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 October 21, 2016 
 
 
 

 
Maurie McInnis, Ph.D. 
Executive Vice President and Provost 
The University of Texas at Austin 
110 Inner Campus Drive, G1000 
Austin, TX  78712 
 
Dear Dr. McInnis: 
 
  At its October 20, 2016 meeting, the Coordinating Board approved and 
authorized the request from The University of Texas at Austin to create a 
Bachelor of Science (BS) degree with a major in Environmental Engineering 
(14.1401.00). Approval is with the understanding that the institution will seek 
accreditation for its Environmental Engineering degree program from the 
Accreditation Board for Engineering and Technology (ABET) upon the graduation 
of its first student.   
 
  Enclosed is an information sheet for your reporting official. Best wishes for 
success with this new program. 

 
Sincerely, 

      
Rex C. Peebles 
 

 
Enclosure 
 
C: Steven Leslie 

     Gregory Fenves 
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